From: Meg Ruby <megruby@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 12, 2018 9:59 AM

To: SENR Exhibits

Subject: Pass SB1508! and OPPOSE the shameful SB1541!
Dear Madam/Sir Senators

I support SB1508 to fund DEQ and you oppose to SB1541 which strips DEQ of authority and the CAO rules of
important health based standards.

This is your chance....for our children and state....Do the Right Thing Please!

Sincerely,

Meg Ruby
3218 SE Tibbetts St.Apt A.
Portland, OR 97202

megruby@gmail.com
503.784.3912




